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Vale Writers

We are all members of Blackmore Vale U3A. Vale Writers meet on the fourth Tuesday each month and through various writing exercises and games we enjoy creative writing. Members write fiction, non-fiction or poetry. Homework is given but is not essential to complete.  

The Tim Stone room is an ideal and quiet venue and we occasionally make use of the library during our sessions.

New members are always welcome. I would consider setting up a non-U3A group if there is the demand for it.


Judy Penfold
